
 
High School Student Exchange – October 2022 

On September 27, 2022, twenty students and two chaperones from Staufen Gymnasium, Stefan Schröter 

and Jürgen Gutgsell, Principal, arrived in Jasper!!!  They stayed with host families in Jasper and attended 

classes at Jasper High School.  They visited Kimball International, the Dubois County Museum, St. Joseph 

Church Tower, had lunch with Mayor Vonderheide,  visited the Jasper City Police Station and Fire Station, 

and MORE!!!  Several of the students volunteered to be handcuffed at the Police Station!!! 

They went to Amish country and visited an Amish school where they played softball during recess and 

scored three runs!!!  They toured WBDC where they did an on air interview with Ty Hunter and an interview 

with Bill Potter.  They visited the Dubois County Courthouse to learn how our government works and made 

pretzels at  Tell City Pretzel!!!   They enjoyed swimming at the JHS pool and learned to play baseball!!!   

 

They departed on October 12, 2022!!!    

 

Grüppe 19 – American students and partners before our German friends left. 

The Grüppe 19 Exchange is now complete!!!! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 

And, now Grüppe 20 begins with their fundraiser on September 25th!!!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

This information is from the November 2022 Jasper DeutscherVerein newsletter 

 

 


